## RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238

## William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer, Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Steve McNelis, Public Works, Deputy Chief Flanagan, Deputy Chief Block, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree, Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking, and Administrative Assistants, Vera DiMaio, Lori DeNicola and Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2017, 10:00AM.

## **NEW BUSINESS:**

- 1. Special speed analysis/special report on Lowrys Lane and surrounding streets.
- 2. Jennifer Felice Breen is requesting two (2) additional speed humps to be installed on South Lowrys Lane between Lancaster Avenue and Buckingham Road. This would calm traffic and provide a safer environment for the children and pets on the street.
- 3. Turkey Trot 5K Run/Walk on Thursday, November 23, 2017.
- 4. A special report on bridge strikes at the Amtrak Bridge and King of Prussia Road.
- 5. Radnor Township School District (RTSD) Transportation Depot line of sight.
- 6. Commissioner Clark requests a speed analysis in the area of 170 Woodstock Road.
- 7. Parking on Bellevue Avenue per Alfred Fuscaldo.

## **OLD BUSINESS:**

- 1. County Line Road corridor and traffic calming.
- 2. Aberdeen and Church Road (5-points) phase upgrades from Amy Kaminski.
- 3. Saint Katharine's school traffic updates.
- 4. Braebank Lane line of sight update from Steve Norcini.